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Sheila Abron Named Among South Carolina Lawyers Weekly’s
2024 Influential Women of Law

News

6.18.24


Sheila Abron has been named among South Carolina Lawyers Weekly’s 2024 Influential Women of

Law. She is profiled among an impressive list of female attorneys who play an important role in the

state’s legal community.  Honorees are selected for their leadership, business acumen, mentoring

and community involvement and their contribution to the legal field. Sheila is profiled for her career

highlights, including commitment to find practical, real-world solutions to her clients’ employment

law needs.

To read her full profile visit South Carolina Lawyers Weekly (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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